
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 16, 2017 
 
 
To:  University Senate 
Re:  In Memoriam Degree – ,  
 
 
 
The University of Kentucky College of Medicine requests the awarding on an In Memoriam degree to 

. 
 

 was in the middle of his third year of medical school when he died.  The class of 2018 has endured 
several hardships, most notably, the sudden loss of their classmate.  He was on track to graduate with 
them on May 12, 2018. 
 

 meets the criteria for the awarding of an In Memoriam degree.  At the time of his death, 
he was a registered student in good academic standing at the University of Kentucky College of 
Medicine.  We would like to deliver his degree to his family on May 12, 2018. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

   
___________________________   
Andrew R. Hoellein, MD, MS, FACP 
Associate Dean for Student Affairs 
Office of Medical Education, Student Affairs 
800 Rose Street, MN-104 
Lexington, KY 40536-0298 
P: (859) 323-5261 
F: (859) 323-4094 
andrew.hoellein@uky.edu 
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